Calkins Engineering, uc

| Civil Engineers & Land Surveyors

July 13, 2005

Department of Planning and Development
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.

P.O. Box 2985

Madison, WI 53703-2985

Re: Letter of Intent for BUCKEYE MEADOWS

It is anticipated that the development of all public infrastructure improvements will begin in the year 2005.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Ziehr, R&ste d Land Surveyor
Miz '
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